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Reminder of diary dates below -
new additions highlighted in yellow

Friday 12th May 2023

Attendance
this Week




Class 1 - 91.7%
Class 2 - 99.1%
Class 3 - 100%
Class 4 - 99%
Class 5 - 100%




Aim for 100% 
attendance!

Book Launch
From The Carthorse to Concorde And Beyond – Ann and Alf Jenkins. 

Alf and Ann’s new book retails at £22 but will be available at the book launch for a reduced price of
£18. The launch will take place in the school hall on Saturday 3rd June where book signing and

refreshments will be available. (See poster below)

Farewell and Good Luck!
Miss Grosvenor and Miss Williams will be leaving Clee Hill Community Academy at
the end of term (July) but we would like to wish them both much success for the
future. Miss Williams starts a teaching post at Ludlow Primary School in September
and Miss Grosvenor is starting her own childcare service - 'Muddy Munchkins'. 
They will be greatly missed at Clee Hill Community Academy.

Next week is 'Walk to School Week'. With summer
just around the corner, it’s a great chance to
encourage your children to be more active and take up
the walking challenge. 

Year 6s
Our Year 6s have been amazing this week! Despite everything in the news about the SATs this year,
they have tackled every paper with 100%. We couldn’t be prouder. They, of course, are our top table
this week and also received a small gift from the PTA to let them know how amazing we think they

are. 

Please note: Change in Netball After School Club
Netball club will run until 4:30 on a Thursday night (not
4:15pm) to allow more time for training.

It’s your last chance to enter our E Safety
Competition as the closing date is Monday 15th

May. Good luck with your comic strip designs!
Please make sure that you write your name and

age on the back of your entries.  Posters below.
Also big push for the local area

competition (poster below) entries to
be in by Thursday 18th May

Gardening Club is starting next Tuesday 16th May with
Mrs Hall. Spaces limited sign up on Squid!












Hall of FameHall of Fame
Class 1
Praise Certificates: Joe & Aurora
Writing Rocket: Archie & Martha
Reading Rockstar: Effy
Marvellous Mathematician: Neve
Super Scientist: Aelfwynn

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Connie, Freddie,
Chase, Georgia, Luca, Amelia, Oli
Writing Rocket: Morrigan & Freddie
Reading Rockstar: Raffia & Ivy
Marvellous Mathematician: Joe & Oakley
Super Scientist: Charlie & Amber

Class 3
Praise Certificates: Lily, Trey, Misha
Writing Rocket: Boudicca
Reading Rockstar: Jack P

Class 4
Praise Certificates: Arcy, Class 4 for
their amazing behaviour at Secret Hills
last week.
Writing Rocket: Harley
Reading Rockstar: Evie-Mae
Marvellous Mathematician: Sienna
Super Scientist: Darcey
Handwriting: Fliss

Class 5
Praise Certificates:  All the year 5s in
Class 5!

This Week's Top TableThis Week's Top Table

TTRockstars

Class 3
Alfie (Wannabe), Jack H (Unsigned Act),
Julien (Headliner)

Class 4: 
Evie-Mae (Headliner), Teanna (Rock Star)



Dates for Diary 2023Dates for Diary 2023



Our Local Area
Competition 

On Monday 15th May, we will be starting a week looking at our local area of 
Clee Hill. We will be looking at how things have changed in the area and our local
history. 

We want you to spend some time over the holidays thinking about this. Can you 
find something on Clee Hill and produce something to do with it? 
Some ideas could be: 

• Find some wool from a sheep and find out more about the types of sheep 
kept on Clee Hill. 
• Find some rock which would have been from the quarry and find out a bit 
about what has been quarried there. 

• Find out about the radar station. What happened there? What was it used 
for? 
• Find out about some of the plants typically found in the local area. 

• You could spend some time walking and sitting on the common and either 
produce some sketching or write a poem inspired by the area. 
• Find out what the village used to look like and produce a model to show 
this. 

• Another piece of writing / artwork on something to do with our local area. 

Bring your finished piece to school during this week but it must be in by 
Thursday 18th May so they can be judged. 

Prizes for the winners in each class! 






























